REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

bhvc - REGIONAL DISASTER RISK REDUCTION AND MANAGENENT COUNCIL MIMAROPA

Regional Disaster Risk Reduotion and Management Council MIMAROPA, PEO Compound, Kumintang llaya, Batangas City, Philippines

10 October 2023

DIRECTOR NILO B. TAMORIA, CESO Ill
Regional Director

DENR MIMAROPA

DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 Roxas Boulevard
Ermita, Manila

Dear Dir. Tamoria:

In connection with the effects of Qil-Spill brought by the sinking of MT Princess
Empress in Oriental Mindoro, the Regional Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Council
(RDRRMC) MIMAROPA will be conducting the Post Disaster Needs Assessment (PDNA).
The PDNA will be participated by different Regional Line Agencies in MIMAROPA.

The primary objective of this activity is to obtain an aggregate but detailed assessment
of the oil-spill impacts and identify the critical needs of the affected sectors. It is also designed
to prioritize recovery and reconstruction needs, and develop recovery framework covering
short, medium- and long-term development perspective.

Relative to the above, may we request your assistance by providing personnel and
other logistical support for the assessment, validation and reporting of the affected sectors of
oil-spill in Oriental Mindoro. The activities will be held on November 05 to 12, 2023 (inclusive
of travel time).

OCD MIMAROPA will cover expenses for hotel accommodation, meals, other supplies
and transportation expenses of the participants.

We greatly appreciate the Director’s continuous support.
For any inquiries, you may contact Mr. Elvis S. Cruz at 0927-500-1038/ 0917-533-

0400/ 0908-820-5177/ 043-723-4248 or e-mail to mimaropa@ocd.gov.ph or
ocd4 mimaropa@yahoo.com.

With warmest regards.

Very truly yours,

E%ENE G. CABRERA

Regional Director, OCD and
Chairperson, RDRRMC MIMAROPA

Telefax: RDRRMC MIMAROPA Operations Center: (043) 723 4248; (043) 702 9361; 0917 533 0400; 0908 820 5177
Email: ocd4_mimaropa@yahoo.com



